
As per the instructions of the Directorate of Collegiate Education,

Mangalagiri, our college successfully completed an Academic Audit for

the academic years 2023-24 and 2024-25 on March 12, 2025.

 The audit was conducted by Academic Audit Advisors Dr.R. Haritha,

IQAC Coordintor,Govt.Degree College(Men),Srikakulam, and

Smt.S.Padmavathi, IQAC Coordinator, Govt.Degree Collegefor

women(A),Srikakulam  Following the audit, our college was awarded a

“B Grade” by the Academic Audit Advisors. After the completion of the

audit, the advisors conducted an Exit Meeting, during which they

provided valuable suggestions to improve the quality of education and

enhance the institution’s reputation
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